From:

Denise Larson

Sent:

Thursday, August 14, 2014 10:05 AM

To:

Deborah Neuser

Cc:

Sandy Ronski

Subject:

Zoo Board Motion on Donation Tube funds.

Park & Recreation Committee:

The Zoo Board and myself am requesting up \$30,000 to be taken from the zoo donation monies to fund the deer exhibit. This was a unanimous motion made by the Zoo Board.

Thanks,

Denise Larson, Recreation Supervisor dlarson@manitowoc.org

Excerpt of September 11, 2013 Zoological Board Minutes:

Discussion was held regarding the spacing of the deer and wolf areas and what is being done to block one from the other. B. Schultz motioned and D. Koch seconded to use up to \$30,000 of the donation tube money for this project. Motion passed all in favor. 2013 budgeted money (\$25,000 + \$1,500) will be rolled over into 2014 budget. Along with the fencing, you would need a 3-wall shelter and water line. B. Schultz mentioned that a high school shop class or some eagle scouts could build the shelter. A. Hrudka stated you could get some slab wood that is rustic looking possibly donated. K. Schema stated Dr. Katz would like a chute or coral for darting for TB testing.